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Transitioning	to	renewable	is	a		necesary	step	and	needs	to	be	implemented	
across	the	board	on	individual	houses	and	larger	installations.	The	local	supply	
of	solar	power	helps	the	larger	systems,	and	a	fair	price	should	be	placed	on	the	
power	produced	on	this	developing	industry.	A	fairer	price	will	attract	more	
installations	and	therefor	help	the	whole	system.	
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